Sasha Linker

From: Dan Williams <pkdanwill@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 08, 2021 4:58 PM
To: CommAsst

Subject: Charles Grace, FPPC No. 20/416

EXTERNAL EMAIL

From : Daniel M. Williams
765 Cedar Ct., Independence, OR 97351
To: Fair Political Practices Commission of California
Date: 11/08/21
Subj: Charles Grace, FPPC No. 20/416

| have worked with Charles Grace of GES for about 6 years as a Director of the San Simeon CSD. He earned my trust in
him in the first year as a Director through his wisdom and talent in improving the community. He is a man of honor and

integrity.

It is my desire that the Commission in enforcing 1099 for the first time would understand that there was no harm done
to the community. The Board of Directors were not coerced by Charles during the negotiations.

Charles and his staff have been the finest people | have ever worked with.



